
 

June 18, 2018 

Dear Future Third Grade Student! 

I am very excited that you will be in my 3rd grade class next year, and I look forward to a 

great school year.   

Enclosed please find a supply list of items you will need in 3rd grade.  Please bring all 

work supplies to school on the first day.  Tissues, paper towels, and wipes may be 

brought in during the first few days.   

Summer is a time to have fun and to relax, but I want to make sure you will not forget 

everything you have learned in 2nd grade.  Therefore, I am asking you to do 15 – 20 

minutes of school work every day and to complete your Summer Learning Packet.   Ask 

your parents to visit our school website www.jpii.org.  Under the “Academics” tab, they 

will find the drop down tab “Summer Packets and Supply Lists”.  Please ask your 

parents to print the Summer Learning Packet and the Reading Log for you.   

Please read every day during the summer.  Check out the Governor’s Summer 

Reading Challenge at your local library.  Be sure to bring a book wherever you go – the 

beach, the pool, the park… Fill out the Reading Log, and when school starts I would 

like to see your summer reading list.   

Please practice your addition and subtraction math facts (0-20). You should be able 

to add and subtract fluently without using your fingers.   

The classroom supplies, your Summer Learning Packet, and your Reading Log should 

be brought to school on the first day of class. 

Have a wonderful summer! 

Fondly, 

Mrs. Dzimian 

  

http://www.jpii.org/


SUPPLY LIST FOR GRADE 3 

For individual use: 

 1 standard-size plastic pencil box (8”x4.5”x2”) labeled with first and last name and filled 

with: 

o 10 colored pencils 

o 24 Crayola crayons 

o 2 glue sticks 

o 1 red ball-point pen 

o 1 yellow highlighter 

o 1 eraser 

o 5 pencil top erasers 

o 1 pair of pointed student scissors 

o 1 covered pencil sharpener 

o 2 black or blue EXPO markers and a small dry eraser 

 1 one-inch three ring binder (empty), (any color/design) with first and last name on top 

of spine 

 2 plastic, two-pocket folders (any color/design) 

o One folder should be labeled with first and last name and “Homework”. 

o One folder should be labeled with first and last name and “Unfinished Work”. 

 6 two-pocket folders (1 each in red, blue, yellow, orange, green, and purple), labeled as 

follows: 

o red folder: first and last name and “Language Arts” 

o blue folder: first and last name and “Math” 

o yellow folder: first and last name and “Social Studies” 

o orange folder: first and last name and “Religion” 

o green folder: first and last name and “Science” 

o purple folder: first and last name and “Spanish” 

 6 composition notebooks (not spiral bound) 

o first and last name and “Religion” 

o first and last name and “Language Arts” 

o first and last name and “Math” 

o first and last name and “Social Studies” 

o first and last name and “Spanish” 

o first and last name and “Interactive Notebook” 

 Headphones (not earbuds) in a plastic Ziploc bag with first and last name 

 1 4x6 photograph of yourself showing something you did during summer vacation 



To be shared with the class: 

 20 Ticonderoga pencils 

 1 pack of lined paper (wide ruled) 

 1 large container of Lysol/Chlorox wipes 

 1 can of Lysol disinfectant spray (Crisp Linen Scent) 

 2 boxes of tissues 

 1 roll of paper towels 

 


